
Village of Sprague

Public Hearing for One and Six Year Plan

The Village of Sprague Board of Trustees conducted a public hearing on October 9 , 2023 at 6:00 
PM.  A roll call was held with the following Board members being present: Garrett Brandt, Terry Maul, 
Earl Nannen, Luke Foote and Chris Gadeken.  A quorum was present and Luke Foote, Chairman, called 
the public meeting to order in accordance with the Open Meetings Act.  

Upon review of the 2022 Plan, the Board discussed adding the following items to the plan.  For 
the 1 year plan, regrading and rocking the existing alleys, and adding/changing all street signs to comply 
with current regulations.  For the 6 year plan, resurfacing all streets with a 2.5” overlay and resurfacing 
Water Street with 2.5” of overlay would be added to the existing project of studying the addition of a 
round-about at the intersection of SW 14th and Sprague Road.  L. Foote made a motion to approve the 
revised plan; it was seconded by G. Brandt.  A vote was held.  All attending Board members voted in 
favor of approving the revised plan.  There were no votes in opposition. The motion passed.  

 Seeing no more items for discussion, G. Brandt made a motion to adjourn the meeting; it was 
seconded by E. Nannen.  All attending board members voted in favor of adjourning.  The motion passed 
and the meeting adjourned.  


